
 

      
Reflection:  There is nothing in today’s Gospel to fear. In fact Jesus never 
said or did anything in any of the Gospels that we should fear.  

We are an Easter people, a Resurrection people, a people of hope, a people with  

nothing to fear. 
“Do not be afraid. You seek Jesus of Nazareth who was crucified. He has risen, 
he is not here….” (Mark 16:6). 

Parish Newsletter   4th Sunday of Easter    30th April ‘23 

Recent Baptisms:  

We welcome to the Christian Community  

 the children who received the sacrament of 

baptism.    Joey Meagher , Esme Tucker 

Mary Kathleen & John Paul Casey 

Cruz Cahill 

Recent Deaths:  

We offer our sympathies to the family and 
loved ones of the recently  deceased.  

 

Mr Fonny Mason RIP 
 

 

 

Priests of the Parish 

Canon Gerard Garrett 

Fr Frank O’Connor 

Fr Leo McDonnell 
 

Parish Office 

061 414624 

Mass Times  

  Mon—Fri 10am, 5.45pm 

    Sat 10am & 6pm Vigil 

Sun 8am, 10.30am, 12 noon 

 

Bank Holiday Monday 

Mass at 10am   

NO EVENING MASS 

 

Holy Days  

Vigil Weekdays 

5.45pmWeekdays 10am 

& 5.45pm 

 

Confessions 

Saturday 10.30am  

 

Baptisms 
Saturday  4.30pm 

Eucharistic Adoration  

Takes place on Friday at 

4.30pm to 5.30pm. 

 

Cathedral Shop 

Open Mon - Sat from 

10.30am to 1pm. 

First Holy Communion 

cards and gifts are 

available to buy from 

the shop. 

Split the Pot 

      Congratulations to 

Audrey Ryan 

   winner of  last weekends             

 draw 23/4.) 

Notices 
COMMUNITY BINGO NIGHT  

Friday 19th May in The Track bar at 7.30pm. 

The lovely ladies of the Garryowen Women's Shed have loads of ideas for our 
community. Your support at the upcoming community bingo will go a long way 
to bringing these ideas to fruition. You can lend your support by turning up on 
the night or donating a spot prize. Looking forward to what promises to be a 
great night. ______________________________________ 

March For Life 
Bank Holiday Monday, May 1st, St Stephen's Green, Dublin 2 

 Organised by the Pro Life Campaign,  this family friendly event is being held in 
response to the extreme recommendations contained in the Government's review 
of the abortion law, to draw attention to the rapidly increasing abortion rates in 
Ireland and to call for resources to be put in place to support and inform women 
about positive alternatives to abortion. The event will commence at 2pm on St. 
Stephen's Green South (opposite Newman University Church).  

For more information see www.marchforlife.ie   

                             ___________________________________ 

Monthly Padro Pio Mass 
Takes place next Thursday  4th May at  7pm in St Michael’s Church , Demark 
Street. Special blessing after Mass with glove worn by Padro Pio. 

https://prolifecampaign.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2b434aa92cc447833794da083&id=095f43e4ae&e=c0bb40f58f

